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Dear Ken Krueger, 
Transportation Planning Technologist, City of Coquitlam, Engineering & Public Works

             Re:  Hillcrest Como Lake Greenway

We are writing to express our strong support for the City’s proposal for a cost-sharing application to provide new sidewalks, boulevards, landscaped areas and a new on-road section along Hillcrest from Austin to Foster which then connects to the existing Wilmot on-road route and to the Como Lake MUP.

[bookmark: _GoBack]This project is part of the longer Crosstown Bike Route which connects both the Coquitlam Town Centre and the Lougheed Town Centre and supports cycle travel between town/city Centres connecting 3 different schools, it will also connect the future King Albert Greenway and the existing Foster Ave. bike routes. 

The completion of this project will provide more Active Transportation options by benefiting commuter cyclists, recreational users and tourists.  
We strongly support this project for our city. 

As a member-based cycling organization, we strive to remove barriers to cycling and improve the quality of our communities, our health, the environment, and local economies.
 
Yours truly,


Andrew Hartline 		Jack Trumley               	Meredith Seeton
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